
Farewell Summer,
We loved having you!

The summer is almost over, but no need to worry...
we have some amazing events planned for the Fall so

be sure to mark them down on your calendars!

Aug
21st

Don't miss our last event of the summer...
Ladies Movie Night! Tickets are now

available for purchase on our website! 
All Ladies, members and non-members,

are welcome so feel free to bring 
your friends & family!

Oct
19th

BUT FIRST...

Back by Popular Demand, our Halloween
Spooktacular Family Event is happening!
Keep an eye out for details next month.

Dec
7th

Our Annual Santa Brunch is on the calendar!
Celebrate the holiday season with the

Welcoming Club... and Santa of course!
Stay tuned for more details.

THE FALL



We'll have plenty of Ladies & Couples events
this Fall... some classics like Ladies Movie

Night while others will be BRAND NEW!!

And not to worry...

Newcomers Gathering
Our Fall Newcomer's Gathering will be on 

Thursday, October 2nd. Know someone who 
recently moved in and would like attend? 

Feel free to pass along the link below
 if they're interested in attending.

 
thegardencitywelcomingclub.org/newcomers-cocktail

One Final Note
We've begun our search for Welcoming Club 

sponsors for 2019/2020. If you'd like be a sponsor
 on behalf of your Family or your Local Business, 

we would love your support. For more information, 
please email Emily Kasel, Philanthropic Chair, at

GCPhilanthropic@gmail.com


